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Our law,as it stands, recognizes the life of unborn babies and offers women ( who may be pressured into
 aborting ) a measure of protection.  Decriminalisation / legislation indicates the State believes the unborn are of
 no account and that both they and the women carrying them are not worthy of protecting.

Abortion is a most violent and abusive act against innocent and defenseless lives.  The State has a duty to put in
 place - and uphold laws that protect and defend innocent life.

I beg you please do pass this Bill.
Sincerely, Jill Lange.

From Jill
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